
 
March 17, 2020 

       

Dear Seaford Families, 

As we navigate this challenging time, I appreciate your support.  I am writing to share an update regarding 
building access and services during our school closures. 

While schools are closed, “grab and go” breakfast and lunch meals will be available for pickup for any student in 
need at the Seaford High School cafeteria accessed via the Joy Court parking lot.  These meals are available at no 
charge and will be distributed on weekdays beginning on Wednesday, March 18, 2020 through Wednesday, 
April 1, 2020.  Secondary students should bring their student IDs.   

Our school buildings will open on Wednesday, March 18, 2020 so that students or parents can retrieve any 
necessary items.  You will receive information from your building principals regarding the schedule.  We are 
asking those who choose to come to the schools to adhere to the assigned time slots.  Medications are also 
available for pick up in the nurses’ offices and will only be given to a parent/guardian or an adult listed on a 
student’s emergency medical contacts. 

Other than the times and purposes mentioned, all school buildings and grounds are closed.  This includes fields, 
tracks, playgrounds, courts and walkways.  The campuses are being closed in entirety to minimize social 
gathering. 

Please continue to adhere to social distancing and only leave your home when it is necessary.  Thank you for 
assisting us in keeping our community safe. 

Sincerely, 
 

Adele V. Pecora 
 
Adele V. Pecora, Ed.D. 
Superintendent of Schools 
 


